
American Disposal Co., Inc. 

Vashon Disposal 

PO Box 399 

Puyallup, WA  98371 

 

 

 
November 3, 2012 

 

 

 

Mr. David W. Danner 

Executive Director and Secretary  

Attn:  Records Section 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW 

Olympia WA  98504-7250 

 

RE:  Tariff Submittal, Tariff No. 1, American Disposal Co., Inc./Vashon Disposal G-87. 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Our Company has been notified by King County that the King County Board of Health has voted to 

increase the Hazardous Waste Tax effective January 1, 2012.  For residential customers the tax will 

increase from $.80 to $1.08, 35.0% per month; for commercial customers the tax will increase from 

$9.07 to $11.24, 23.93% per month. The revised tariff page is attached.  The customers will be notified 

of this increase on the first billing reflecting the change in tax. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 832-8749 or via email at 

irmgardw@wcnx.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Irmgard R Wilcox 

Senior Pricing Manager  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Telephone Number (360) 832-8749, Cell (253) 377-4208, Fax (360) 832-2897 

 


